
SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
TUESDAY  MAY 17, 2016 
TOWN HALL  8:30 A.M. 

 
PRESENT:  John DeWitt, Daniel MacDonald, Peggi Stevens 
 
Meeting started at 9:05 A.M. 
 
1. Approval of School Warrant #22, for $11,339.28.  There was a question on stipends 
 being paid now.   (3-0) 
 
2. Approval of Treasurer Warrant #9A + 9B, for $38,167.65.  (3-0) 
 
3. Discussion on 911 Ordinance.  (3-0) 
 
4. Discussion on Harbor Master Article. 
 
5. Discussion on Liquor Licensing procedure. 
 
6. Discussion on the Town’s Big Red Truck and its usefulness. 
 
7. Discussion of the letter received from the Fire Chief, concerning the Fire Department and 
 needed repairs to the equipment.  
 
8. Discussion concerning the parking situation at the Town Landing Parking Lot, and 
 coming up with solutions if possible; will post about new guidelines on the Town 
 website soon.  
 
9. Report of 1st Selectman’s phone conversation with printer concerning Town Report. 
 
10. Discussion on posting of the garbage contract in early June, with the contract to start up 
 July 1, 2016. 
 
11. Discussion on redoing the nonskid coating on the town landing ramp.  Votes to redo,     
 (3-0) 
 
 The meeting was ended at 12:05 P.M. 
 
 
 
____________________ ____________________ ____________________ 
 
 


